
 

Scheduling Season Winter2020 Slots – DOH (Hamad International Airport) 

 

With reference to the W20 Scheduling Season, Qatar Slot Coordination have thoroughly consulted with 

Hamad International Airport and the respective stakeholders on the waiver for W20 and the decision taken 

is to support the waiver for W20 Scheduling Season and protect the operators priorities as of W19 

scheduling season with the following conditions: 

 The Waiver will not apply to the approved schedules/slots newly allocated from the pool for W20 

season. 

 The waiver will not apply to the approved schedules/slots that are held by an airline exiting the 

airport permanently, beginning in W20, with no intention to return and no utilization of those slots 

in W20. 

 The waiver should require airlines to hand back approved schedules/slots not intended for 

utilization as soon as possible, but at the latest two weeks prior to the planned operation in order 

to receive alleviation. Airlines should not hold on to approved schedules/slots they will not utilize 

but return them to the coordinator at the earliest opportunity for reallocation. 

 

Kind Regards,  

Antonios Chouzouris 

 

Head of Qatar Slot Coordination 


